
COMPANION ANIMAL MANAGEMENT PLEDGE – UPLOAD 1 

 

1) Officially Adopted Pledge 

 

2) Memo to Staff, etc. with Affiliations 

 

 
BACKGROUND – WHAT TO DO/WHAT WE DID: 
 
We solicited stakeholders from several areas and their contributions are: 

1. The Animal Control enforcement area.  These professionals deal directly with the issues 
related to outside cats so have direct knowledge of the problems and possible solutions.  
They know where the specific problems exist and can direct the 501 (c) (3) team to that area 
in an effort to address and resolve the issues.    

2. Nonprofit organizations(s), 501 (c) (3) that are centered on helping outside cats.  This group 
provides valuable insight for plan development and directly assists the residents with the 
outside cat issues by assessing the area, trapping the cats, providing neutering and returning 
the cats to the area as appropriate.   

3. Shelter volunteers.  These volunteers/people have a strong interest in finding efficient 
methods of addressing outside cat issues.  They provide valuable insight for plan 
development and manpower to assist Animal Control and the 501 (c) (3) 

4. The general public/residents of Woodbridge Township – many of the residents have issues 
and concerns about outside cats and so have a keen interest is resolving these issues.  They 
provide valuable insight for plan development and about what whether our current actions 
are effective.    

5. Health Department/Inspectors – They represent the public health side of animal control 
issues/concerns.  They insure that the plan of action does not result in a public health issue 
or concern.   

 
The stakeholders were solicited in several ways.  The public health professionals were solicited directly 
by the Director of Health or his representative due to their knowledge and background in dealing with 
animals and their issues in the community.  All other stakeholders were solicited through either word of 
mouth in the community or through the general posting of a stakeholders meeting in public Township 
buildings such as the Woodbridge Animal Shelter, Woodbridge Public Health center and the Township 
web page soliciting input on the current status and issues related the outside cats.  The last annual 
meeting was held on June 26, 2012. 
 
Measures of Success 
It is difficult to measure success for a program such as this in the short term.  However, over the long 
term we expect to see several areas of improvement specifically at the Shelter intake numbers.  When 
we began we expected to see a reduction in the number of trapped/stray cats brought to the Shelter 
YOY.  We also expected to see a subsequent reduction in the number of euthanized cats at the Shelter 
as a result.   
 
The Shelter records show in the most recent calendar year period there is a reduction of cat surrenders 
of 50%, a reduction of stray cats of almost 15% and a reduction in cat euthanasia of more than 30%, 
year over year.  As a contrast and a control, the number of dogs entering the shelter increased by 1% 
over the same period. 



                             
Another measure of success is the number of cats neutered through the program during the year.  
Whiskers rescue has reported that over 300 outside cats have been neutered since the beginning of the 
program 1 ½ years ago.      

 

 

 



 



 
 



 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To: Health Department Staff 

 Animal Control Officers 

 Planning Board 

 Zoning Board 

 Public Works Director 

 Park Division Superintendent 

 Environmental Commission 

  

From: Dennis M. Green, Director of Health  

 

Date: August 1, 2011 

    

Re: Resolution for Companion Animal Plan for Sustainable Jersey  

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Town Council has approved a resolution approving the 

Animal Companion Plan.  This program provides for a plan of action for the control and care of 

outside cats. 

 

The goal of the plan is to increase responsible cat ownership and prevent unwanted cat breeding.  

To accomplish this goal the plan provides for the education of the public through flyers and other 

means as well as assistance for residents with outside cats.  We are partnering with Whiskers 

Rescue, a Non-profit 501 C 3 organization whose goal is to spay and neuter outside cats to 

prevent them from over breeding.  Whiskers will directly assist residents who want to properly 

care for outside cats.   

 

If should have any questions you may contact the Animal Control Division at 732-855-0600 ext 

5007 or Whiskers Rescue at 732-921-0616.      

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation with this program.    

 


